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 Housing from a Planner’s 
Perspective

Local planning departments have a large influence on a community’s housing market, 
as well as the community’s ability to attract and retain residents. This session will 
look broadly at the relationships between physical and community planning as well 
as explore innovative ways to build new housing within the existing infrastructure 
envelope, both on-reserve and off-reserve.
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